
From:
To:
Subject: Anonymous User completed Proposed changes to the Fees and Charges Policy
Date: Sunday, 2 August 2020 10:54:11 pm

Anonymous User just submitted the survey 'Proposed changes to the Fees and Charges
Policy' with the responses below on Fees and Charges Policy changes.

Full name

DES WINTER

Email address

winterd@xtra.co.nz

Phone number

0274500965

Postal address

193 Butchers road

I am submitting on behalf of an organisation

Yes

Organisation name

W J Winter & sons ltd

My preferred option to address the under-recovery of costs from resource consent
applications is to... 

Other option (please specify) - become more efficent in processing work faster & employ
more compent skilled expernieced people that understand wat they are granting consents
for if they had a background and practical knownlage then the process could be greatly
streamlined and costs for EVERYONE involved would be alot lower especialy given the
current covid 19 situation Costs should be going down full stop ! EVERYWERE about
time ecan started!

I wish to speak to Council on my submission

Yes

There is information in my submission I do not want disclosed

No


